## UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA AT CHAPEL HILL CLASS OF 1970

7 May 2010

Dear Classmate:

Thank you for attending our 40<sup>th</sup> class reunion at Carolina. I greatly appreciate your participation, and I look forward to seeing you. Many thanks, also, to Doug Dibbert, our classmate and President of the General Alumni Association, for all of his work, and that of his staff, to provide us this wonderful opportunity.

At some appropriate time during the weekend, I would like for each of us to pause to reflect and remember those classmates who have died since graduation.

You will recall that our senior year was a turbulent time on campus. Because of that unrest, our class did not make a gift to the University. That has deeply troubled me for the past 40 years. With your help, I would like for us to remedy that failure.

From your walks around the campus, you know that some classes have donated garden seats or benches and some have donated plaques on buildings. I do not know if any classes have done so, but I think that a scholarship is a very nice and lasting gift. I have asked Doug Dibbert to inquire of the appropriate officials for suggestions for our class gift. I also would greatly appreciate it if you would think about it, and share your thoughts with me. Hopefully, before our next reunion, we can have our class gift in place.

Please feel free to write me at Post Office Box 10, Kenansville, North Carolina 28349. My office telephone number is 910-296-1111, and my e-mail address is charles@ingramandingram.com.

I know that you will enjoy the reunion. I look forward to seeing you.

Yours for Carolina,

Charles M. Ingram Class President